
 

 

 
 

OFFICE OF TOWN CLERK 
KAREN C. DAIGLE, CCTC 

REGISTRAR OF VITAL STATISTICS 
CLERK OF THE TOWN COUNCIL 

14 PARK PLACE, VERNON, CT 06066 
Tel:  (860) 870-3662 
Fax:  (860) 870-3623 

E-mail:  townclerk@vernon-ct.gov 
 

TOWN OF VERNON 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF VERNON 
PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN COUNCIL 

 

THIS IS TO GIVE NOTICE that at its regular meeting of March 1, 2022, the Vernon Town Council 
scheduled a public hearing to be held on April 5, 2022 in the Third Floor Council Chambers of the Town 
Hall, Memorial Building, 14 Park Place, Vernon, Connecticut. 
 
The public hearing will take place at 7:35 p.m. regarding: 
 

“A PUBLIC HEARING RELATIVE TO THE SALE OF THE TOWN OWNED PROPERTY 
KNOWN AT 36 CUBLES DRIVE – PARCEL ID #52-140Q-00005, VERNON, 
CONNECTICUT, SAID PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, APRIL 5, 2022 
AT 7:35 PM IN THE TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, THIRD FLOOR, TOWN HALL, 14 
PARK PLACE, VERNON, CONNECTICUT TO HEAR COMMENT AND ANSWER 
QUESTIONS RELATIVE TO THE PROPOSED SALE” 

 
 
Karen C. Daigle, CCTC 
Vernon Town Clerk 
 
Dated at Vernon, Connecticut, this 8th day of March, 2022. 
 
Journal Inquirer 
March 23, 2022 
March 28, 2022 
 

 
 

 


